

Zimbabwe Ezekiel Guti University, Stand 1901 Barrassie Rd, Off Shamva Rd, Box 350 Bindura, T el. +263 867 700 6136

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

10 June 2024 ZAOGA FIFA Pastors Zimbabwe

Dear Pastors

TUITION FEES DISCOUNT SCHOLARSHIP PROPOSAL FOR ZAOGA CONGREGANTS

Zimbabwe Ezekiel Guti University (ZEGU) is pleased to announce that the University is granting 50% Tuition Fees Discount Scholarships for ZAOGA Congregants nationwide. ZEGU is committed to providing quality and subsidized education to ZAOGA congregants who contributed tirelessly to the establishment of this University. ZEGU greatly values your monetary and non-monetary contributions.

As a way of ploughing back to our most valued Congregants, ZEGU is offering an opportunity for the Church members to embark on a journey towards Academic Excellency by enrolling with us for Undergraduate programmes under a partial scholarship of 50% discount on Tuition Fees. The offer of Partial Scholarship excludes Bachelor of Laws Honours Degree and Bachelor Science Honours Degree in Social Work.

The Application procedure is as follows; How to Apply for a Scholarship

Members to visit our website www.zegu.ac.zw or admissions@zegu.ac.zw to access the Application Form and Recommendation Form to be signed by the responsible Pastor and Overseer. Applications must be submitted by the deadline of 30 July 2024 for August Intake.

You can also visit our Bindura Campus or Harare Campus to get the application forms and the Recommendation Form.

For Entry Requirements to the programmes offered at ZEGU, Applicants should visit our Website www.zegu.ac.zw or enquire from admissions@zegu.ac.zw or call 08677006136

ZEGU believes that Education is the key to a better future. We are grateful for your support and together, we can help our Church members reach their full potential and build a better future for themselves and their communities.

Sincerely,

Mr. I. Chinyemba

REGISTRAR

ZIMBABWE EZEKIEL GUTI UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS & STUDENT RECORDS

10 JUN 2024

1901 BARRASSIE RD BINDURA P. O BOX 350 BINDURA Email. admissions@zegu.ac.zw